Welcome Back (
Interboro School District
2015-2016 School Year
To the Parents/Guardians of
Hello and welcome back! My name is Miss Donato and I will be teaching your child’s special education classroom this year! Also, working in the classroom with me will be Mrs. Warren. As a teacher in Interboro School District, I am extremely excited to teach in your child’s classroom this year. This will be a classroom where we will always strive to provide a positive learning environment where the students can explore, experiment and learn new strategies as they work to become engaged and successful learners.

As we work in the classroom throughout the school year, we plan to meet the needs of all of the students by using a combination of direct instruction, hands-on learning activities, exploratory / inquiry-based teaching strategies and varied questioning strategies to scaffold student learning.

This is an exciting opportunity and we are really looking forward to working with your child this year.  Please feel free to contact me for any assistance, questions or concerns that you may have. I look forward to having the chance to talk to and meet with you!
Sincerely,
Nancy Donato

Nancy.Donato@interborosd.org 
extension: 4401
